
There’s not been a more pertinent time to share with you 
how much of a ‘family’ our school really is. So many 
wonderful events have taken place to enrich our curricu-
lum and keep our community thriving—Karaoke night, 
Anti-bullying week, visits from Alcester Fire crew, Chest-
nut class assembly, a new FOWS team at the helm, to 
name but a few! That’s what makes Wootton such a  

special place to be. The nurture from the caring staff 
team, mixed with inspirational enrichment opportunities 
ensure all children really do achieve and I could not be 
prouder of the community we have around us. There are 
plenty more events to get involved in with the run up to 
Christmas— keep your eyes peeled for letters on  

Studybugs, in book bags and don’t forget to check the 
dates at the end of the Newsletter too.  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Miss Jones 

It has been an absolute pleasure seeing the hard 
work, cooperation, imagination and creativity develop 
during our weekly Forest School sessions. Our Year 1 
pupils took part in weekly sessions during September 
and October, with our Forest School teacher, Cath. 
This term is the Year 2 children’s turn and what a 
delight it has been to see their creativity come to life! 
Please come and take a look when you’re next in the 
playground. A huge thank you to Mrs Cooke for all 
of her hard work in our Forest School. We love it! 

24th November 2023 

Beech Hut Boogie! 

Wow! What a fun, funky and fabulous  

Karaoke night we had on Wednesday 15th November. Singing 
could be heard for miles around, I’m sure! The atmosphere 

was a delight and the children had the most wonderful time. 
A huge thank you to Ms Barnett and Mrs Hartwright for their 
hard work in organising the event. Keep your eyes peeled for 
Crafty Christmas and our next Movie night! More information 

can be found at the back of the Newsletter. 

 



Attendance corner 

Our attendance this week was 90.3%, this is significantly below our target of 
96.5%. As a school, we aim for the children to be in 100%. Regular attendance 
at school is good for children; it helps their social development, health and men-
tal well being too. We know that this time of 
the year can be challenging with the increase in 
coughs, colds and viruses, therefore we will be 
reminding the children to regularly wash their 
hands. Please support us by encouraging your 
child to do the same at home.  

Ensuring children are dressed appropriately for 
the changing weather is paramount too. Being well prepared like our Oak 
class to enjoy learning, whatever the weather! Hats, gloves, scarves and 
coats a-plenty and named clearly too– well done everyone.  

Let’s keep well, healthy, happy and learning! 
Sycamore class were the winners overall with 93.7% - well done! 

If you are struggling with your 

child’s attendance, please speak to 

your child’s class teacher. We aim 

to support and encourage the chil-

dren and can only do this with your 

support.  

We are here to help.  



School value of the term:       Peace 

In worship this week we have been considering how we can encourage and show our 

value at peace in our day-to-day living: 

“You could perhaps help friends when they’re not getting along, or encourage them 

to take some time apart” 

“You could give friends some ideas of games to play, it could make them feel  

happier and peaceful” 

 A prayer for peace: 

 God our Father, 
 lover of all nations, we pray for peace: 
 peace in our hearts and in our homes, 
 peace among nations and in our world. 
 Amen  

We are on the hunt! 

To get us all into the festive spirit, we’d 
love to share a real Christmas tree with 
the children where they can hang their 
own, home-made Christmas decorations (separate letter 
on its way!) If anyone knows of any local companies or 
providers that may be willing to donate, then please let 
us know ASAP! Please speak to Ms Agar in the Office.  

Staff shoutout! 

It’s been hustle and bustle in the school this week as 
preparations are underway for our Christmas Produc-
tion. Thank you to all those involved for your hard 
work and preparation. Chestnut Class have been pre-
paring for their Class assembly which took place today 
(24.11.23). Keep your eyes peeled in the next newslet-
ter to hear all about it! Meanwhile, thank you to Mrs 
Gair and Mrs Khawaja for their creativity and flair in 
preparing for this.   



Dates for your diary 

28.11.23 1:45pm—Open Afternoon for new parents (Reception 2024) 

06.12.23 Beech Hut Crafty Christmas—see attached flyer 

12.12.23 2:30pm—Key Stage 1 Christmas Production 

13.12.23 2:30pm—Key Stage 1 Christmas Production 

20.12.23 Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper day 

 2:40pm—Celebration Worship—Parents invited 

 Beech Hut Movie Night—see attached flyer  

21.12.23 9:30am—Christmas Service at St. Peter’s Church—All welcome 

22.12.23 Last day of term 

 Break the rules day!  

 Christmas holidays– ho, ho,ho! 

08.01.24 INSET Day 

09.01.24 Children back to school—Spring Term 

  

12th –16th February Half-term break 

19.02.24 Children back to school 

22.03.25 End of Spring Term 

25th March—5th April  Easter break 

08.04.24 Children back to school—Summer Term 

  

  

  






